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Dear Parent/Carers,

OPAL
This week, our OPAL co-ordinator came to see our OPAL
provision at Heath Mount. They were very impressed with
the progress that we have made and how the children
continued to amaze us with their creativity and imagination
in their play. During the visit, all of our mid-day supervisors
received training on how we can further develop OPAL.
Please look out for the new areas!
We need to ensure that we regularly replace items for the
children to use in their play. We would really appreciate
any of the following:
· Garden spades, trowels, gloves and any other gardening
equipment (not forks)
· Dolls/pushchairs
· Suitcases
· Old electronics such as keyboards, headphones and
phones.

NSPCC Number Day
Well done to everyone who came dressed in numbers,
calculators, shapes and patterns today to celebrate the
NSPCC number day. The children have spent the day not
only completing their maths lessons but also taking part in
lots of different activities to show that maths is really fun!
Thank you to Mrs Beech for organising this special day!
We managed to raise £113.26, this will support the vital
services like Speak out Stay safe and Childline. Well done
everyone!

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Cross
Headteacher







Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.


